
CHOIR 

ANNUAL REPORT 

The choir members, as well as the whole Church, were with 

heavy heart with the loss of our choir directoress, Lillian 

r.!ahakian . Thanks to Lillian, we have a choir that is knowledge able 

in the songs of the Divine Liturgy (Radarak). 

After Lillian's death, from July through October 1972, Deacon 

Ray Arakelian served as interim choir director. 

In october, 1972 with the consent of Deacon Ray and the Parish 

Council, Mr. Paul Ketchoyian was appointed choir director. 

At present the choir consists of approximately 14 members, 

one or ganist and a back-up organist. We hope to find another 

choir director as well as an organist. If there is anyone available , 

please contact Deacon Ray. 

The choir has a forecasted budget of $317.00 for the fiscal 

year September, 1972 to September, 1973. At present it has spent 

$149.00. (For details see attached budget sheet.) 

The · choir meets every Tuesday evening from 7:00 to 8 : 00p.m. 

sharp. All those wishing to participate are encouraged to do so. 
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